

614/466-3543 www.odh.ohio.gov

Richard Hodges/Director of Health

AGENCY MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

TO:

Mark Hamlin

Director of Regulatory Policy Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

FROM:

Lance Himes, J.D.

General Counsel

Ohio Department of Health

RE:

O.A.C. Rules 3717-1-02.3, 3717.1-03, 3717-1-03.6, 3717-1-04.3, 3717-1-05.1,

3717.1-05.3, 3717.1-05.4, 3717-1-06, 3717-1-06.1, 3717.1-06.3, 3717-1-07, 3717.1-07.2, 3717-1-08.1, 3717-1-08.2, 3717-1-08.4, 3717-1-20 (no change)

DATE:

September 15, 2014

Thank you for your review of the Ohio Food Safety Code rules listed above that ODH is proposing without change and in fulfillment of five-year review requirements. The Ohio Public Health Advisory Board (OPHAB) voted to recommend adoption of these rules, and with your report, ODH will proceed with filing the rules with JCARR.